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McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: William Boyd <wboyd@pedevco.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2019 8:15 AM
To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] FW: Kizer C-108 Withdrawal
Mike,

Here’s the email from August 21.

Thanks,
William

From: William Boyd

Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 1:00 PM

To: 'McMillan, Michael, EMNRD' <Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us>
Subject: Kizer C-108 Withdrawal

Mike,

Per our conversation of this morning, | would like to request the withdrawal of the Kizer C-108 APD pending the
necessary changes and re-submittal of said APD.

Thank you for your assistance.
Sincerely,

William L. Boyd, CPL

Land & Regulatory Manager
(713) 496-0986 Direct
(832) 691-4322 Mobile

PEDE\/ICO

IMPORTANT/CONFIDENTIAL: This transmission from Pacific Energy Development Corp. (PEDEVCO) is intended only for the use of the addressee shown. It
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